
 
1. POOR PARISHES FUND 
 

The Poor Parishes annual distribution will be well under-way when you receive this.  
We will distribute funds to the poorest parishes in England and Wales via the 
Bishops.  This distribution makes a huge difference to the life of many parishes and 
has helped to keep some functioning over the years. 
 
 

 
2. MASS AT SHRINE OF ST EDWARD THE CONFESSOR 
 

Our annual mass at the shrine of St Edward the Confessor was well 
attended as ever, with over 30 Ransomers squeezing into the shrine.  Fr 
Luke Goymour celebrated mass.  He is the chaplain to the Ignite 
Diocesan Youth Team of East Anglia and brought along the Team 
Leader (Catherine Williams) and a Youth Worker (Ciaran Losasso).   
 

 
3. GUILD LECTURE 
 

Our Annual Lecture was cancelled due to the funeral mass for 
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bring it to you in 2018.  Watch this space. 
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